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equipment. Fire Chief Giddens answered Council questions regarding the

technology included in rescue project, and spoke on time frames for build
of new rescue, option to purchase new rescue versus to re-chaise the

existing units, and proposed van style options. 

Recess was taken from 9:52 a.m. until 10:01 a.m.

Finance Director Senne spoke regarding City Hall renovations, and
interactive children fountain. Public works Director Simpson answered

Council questions on need for children fountain repairs, donor bricks
remaining, and timeline for renovations. City Manager Lavallee noted the

Public Works Department' s initiative to maintain water park in house and

funds saved. Assistant Public Works Director Castle answered Council
question on restroom upgrades at Hecksher Park. 

Discussion took place regarding heavy use of restrooms in Hecksher Park, 
moving the upgrades to FY25, the upgrades done at Centennial Park

restrooms, and which funding could be used.

There was consensus to move Hecksher Park bathroom upgrades to FY2025 and

for staff to bring updated funding back to Council.

Discussion took place regarding lighting in Chuck Rieter park, current sport
lighting condition, equipment being outdated, lack of parts availability for

repair, and concerns for City's responsibility of lights in the inter-local
agreement. 

Finance Director Senne spoke on Fund 301, the Triangle Inn project, 
Venice Museum landscaping, signage, and parking. Planning and Zoning

Director Clark answered Council questions on coordination with build of
the Old Betsy project, and whether it includes any portion of the Old Betsy
facility landscaping. 

Finance Director Senne spoke on Northeast Park funding. City Engineer

Weeden answered Council question on the park' s completion timeframe. 

Discussion took place regarding the 302 Fund for roads capital projects, 

gas tax dollars, tax dollars distribution by population count, Bayshore Drive
sidewalk project, survey of residents, doing a survey of feasibility, and a
survey of use.  

Finance Director Senne spoke on Police impact fees plan for asphalt and

parking repairs. Police Chief Thorpe answered Council questions on grass

parking options, and whether parking posts by building will be installed.

Finance Director Senne spoke on the Airport Fund, design expense for T- 
hangers, and design and construction timelines. Airport Director Cervasio
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